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To Each Member, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
November 2, 2009

County Counsel’s Office has conducted a facilitation of the Sipple Appeal of the
Stone Revised Landscaping Permit under the “Procedural Rules Governing the
Board of Supervisors for the Facilitation Process for Land Use Appeals.” (SB
County Resolution No. 95-462.) This appeal is scheduled by your Board on
November 3, 2009. The facilitation was located at the Office of County Counsel,
took place on October 7 and lasted from 10:00 to 12:30 am. The following parties
attended the facilitation:

Facilitator: Edward Yates, County Counsel’s Office

Planning and Development Staff: J Ritterback

Appellants: Don and Joyce Sipple. Attorney — Susan Petrovich
Applicants: Doug Stone. Attorney, Chip Wulbrandt

The parties decided to continue to negotiate in an effort to obtain a settlement until
Thursday, October 29" No settlement has been reached as of today, November 2,
20009.

For more information, please contact Deputy County Counsel Edward Yates at
568-2950.



